
As our city continues its revitalization, your Detroit Water & Sewerage Department (DWSD) is 
undergoing a transformation.  DWSD is committed to improving customer care and 
providing best-in-class services.  The new bill format will be arriving soon in your mailbox.

NEW DWSD BILL FORMAT COMING SOON!

Larger type and bright colors 

Easily identify the amount due

Large-format usage comparison

Clearly written account updates

Less clutter; detail that applies 
to your household or business
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